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Mr. Robert L. Tedesco
Assistant Director for Licensing
Division of Licensing
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Perry Nuclear Power Plant
Docket Nos. 50-440; 50-441
Meteorological Monitoring Program

Dear Mr. Tedesco:

This letter is to keep you informed about the meteorological monitoring program
at the Perry Nuclear Power Plant. We will be shutting down the existing 60
meter tower as of September 1,1982. The meteorological monitoring system
will be undergoing improvements for support to emergency preparedness. The
system will be back in service and operating before fuel load.

Very truly yours,

&*

Dalwyn R. Davidson
Vice P esident
System Engineering and Construction

DRD:mb

cc: Jay Silberg
John Stefano
Max Gildner
J. Fairobent
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